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 AUGUST 15, 2011 Is The Absolute Deadline For Max Butler To Receive Your Form  

Mr. President  

William Simpson Writes:  

 

 Greetings from HOT Las Vegas. To-
day is the first day of  summer but last 
week when the temperature hit 110 I 
could have sworn summer was already 
here. We like to complain about the heat 
but consider ourselves lucky when we 
see the rest of the country suffering from 
tornadoes and fires.  

 First thing I want to do is wish eve-
ryone advance happy 4th of July. This is a 
great day for our Missileer family, veter-
ans who defended our country and es-
pecially for the active duty members 
serving this great country in harms way. 
We wish them all a safe journey home 
soon. Well the countdown continues to 
the launch of our San Diego reunion in 
October. I believe this is our 8th reunion 
starting with Las Vegas 1999, Dallas 
2000, Orlando 2001, Denver 2003, 
Nashville 2005, Tucson 2007 and Day-
ton 2009. Every one has been a success-
ful and fun filled event—I see no reason 

this one won’t be the same. During the 
reunion we will hold our business meet-
ing. This is the time for you to bring up 
any questions/ideas/suggestions for the 
group to consider. It also is the time we 
vote to select the location for our next 
reunion. Your input will be appreciated. I 
especially look forward each time to see-
ing new faces.  

 If you haven’t already done so 
please complete and send your registra-
tion form to Max Butler so that proper 
arrangements can be made for the ac-
tivities you want to enjoy. All the details 
including the registration form can be 
located on the TAC Missileer website or 
our Tac Missileers Newsletter. San Diego 
is a tremendous tourist destination with 
more things to do than I have time for. 
I’m arriving there early on October 9th to 
see some of the sights not on our reun-
ion schedule. I wish everyone a safe trip 
to San Diego and as always I’m only a 
phone call away (702-372-2525) for any-
one that has a question.  God Bless out 
TAC Missileer family and the USA.   



 

 



 

 

P A G E  3  T A C  M I S S I L E E R S  N E W S L E T T E R  

 

Here are the planned activities 
for the 2011 reunion 

 

Wednesday, October 12th…  

• Registration Day  — Welcome to 

San Diego! 

• Happy Hour  — Relax and recon-

nect with old friends  

⇒ 4:00pm to 6:00pm at the ho-

tel (Cash Bar—hotel will 

provide ‘snacks’) 

⇒  

Thursday, October 13th…  

• Enjoy a pleasant day of sightseeing 

in San Diego  — Choose tour #1, 

#2 or #3 

1) San Diego City Tour with 1 

hour Harbor Excursion  

⇒ 6 hours — buses tenta-

tively leave the hotel at 

9:30am and return ap-

proximately 3:30pm 

2) USS Midway Tour with 1 

hour Harbor Excursion  

⇒ 5 hours — buses tenta-

tively leave the hotel at 

9:15am and return ap-

proximately 2:15pm 

3) San Diego Zoo 

⇒ 7 hours — buses tenta-

tively leave the hotel at 

8:30am and return ap-

proximately 3:30pm 

•  

• TAC Missileers Business Meeting   

⇒ 5:00pm to 6:00pm at the ho-

tel 

Friday, October 14th…  

• Day free until 5:30pm — Relax 

and reconnect with old friends or 

do some sightseeing! 

• Oktoberfest  —  Enjoy authentic 

German food, entertainment and 

“Gemütlichkeit!”  

5 hours—buses leave the hotel at 5:30pm 

and return approximately 10:30pm 

 

We hope to see all the old regulars atten-

dees in San Diego and expect to see a lot of 

new faces from our out west membership.  

Join the fun.  

August 15  is the absolute dead line for August 15  is the absolute dead line for August 15  is the absolute dead line for August 15  is the absolute dead line for 
Max to receive you registration form.  Max to receive you registration form.  Max to receive you registration form.  Max to receive you registration form.  
Please mail your to Max right away.Please mail your to Max right away.Please mail your to Max right away.Please mail your to Max right away.    

 

Attendance Numbers as of June 30Attendance Numbers as of June 30Attendance Numbers as of June 30Attendance Numbers as of June 30    

 

105 Missileers have indicated they are 
attending the reunion. 

 

75 Rooms have been reserved at our 
hotel 

 

37 Registration Forms have been re-
ceived 



 

 

TAC MISSILEERS CORP 

MAX BUTLER 

5625 Pearl Dr. 

Suite "F" Box 120 

Evansville, IN  47712 

TAC Missileers Executive Di-

rector, Joe Perkins wants all 

TAC Missileers to remember  

that the our 2011 reunion is out 

west and fast approaching.  This 

is the one that many of our 

Western members have clam-

bered for, for many years.  The 

reunion plans are set and all is 

in full motion, counting down to 

occur in October in San Diego, 

California.  In less than 100 

days the TAC Missileers will 

assemble for our biennial get to-

gether.   So far we have 75 

rooms with confirmed reserva-

tions at the venue hotel.  How-

ever, the sign-up forms are com-

ing in slowly at the moment, so 

please, if you haven’t done so, 

get yours filled out and sent in 

to Max Butler as soon as possi-

ble.   Joe.  


